D8 Zone Chair Report submitted to 19D Cabinet meeting for April 28, 2023

Hello to DG Deb and my fellow cabinet members. I am looking forward to seeing
you all in Vernon at the Spring Conference.

I have recently completed the last of my club visits. We held our last Zone meeting
on the 22", Not a good turnout of 7 people, considering it is a merge of D3, D8, and
D10. Only seven people including myself is very few attending. I knew that some
clubs were busy with projects on that day.

MMR'S are getting done, as well as, most are doing Service reporting in my Zone
and also in D3 and D10.

I have been able to secure a new Zone Chair Replacement for D8. I am excited to
say that Leona Pryor of Sorrento Lions has stepped up, and I know that she will do
a great job next year.

Respectfully Submitted

Karen Bassett
19D-8 Zone Chair



